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	DUNROBIN UPDATE
27th August 2018
The first week back has been a great one. Your children are a credit to you all! 
Annual data check form has been sent out. Please return by end of the week so we have up to date contact information for everyone.
Letters about Flu immunisation should be returned by 27th of august as they are being picked up by NHS the following day.
P1 parents should now try to drop their children off in the playgrounds in the mornings and leave them once there are support staff in the playground. Please refrain from coming up to the school during break times as this can unsettle the children. 

WASPS 
A wasp nest was found and treated so hopefully there will be less wasps in the playgoun. Children will eat snacks in class prior to break.

STAFFING
Please be aware that we will be short of office staff over the next 10 days so you may find that, at times, the phone will not be answered.
Headteacher position for the new school has now been advertised.


	P.E days for this term 

P1A  Mon and Thurs
P1B – Mon and Wed
P2 – Tues and Thurs
P3/2 – Tues and Thurs 
P3 –  Tues and Wed
P4 – Mon and Thurs
P5 – Swim on Tues and PE Thurs
P6/5 – P5 of 6/5 swimming Tues
P6 of P6/5 Box soccer Fri 
P6/5 Wed whole class PE
P6 –  Mon and Fri 
P7A –  Wed and Fri
P7B – Mon and Wed

Joint working with PETERSBURN

Children in both schools are taking part in a Box Soccer programme. It involves coaching and working on a having a positive attitude.
This project involves our P2, P2/3, P3 and P6 children.
Our P4s will also be offered it through after school club. 
A Samba music project will also be taking place in the near future.
Naming the new school – all children alongside their families will be looking at this soon. A joint letter should come home from both schools in September.

	BREAKFAST CLUB changes
NLC have announced changes to the Breakfast club.
ALL P1-3 are now entitled to a free breakfast and a school dinner. This is a change from their original offer.

Dates for your future diary 
Class Assemblies
[bookmark: _GoBack]Class assemblies take place at on a Friday. These are provisional dates and may be subject to change. 
28th Sept – Primary 5
12th Oct – Primary 3/2
26th Oct – Primary 1b
30th Nov – Primary 6/5
1st Feb – Primary 6
8th Feb – Primary 2
22nd Feb – Primary 4
1st Mar – Primary 3
8th Mar – Primaries 7a and 7b
15th Mar – Primary1a

MAGIC!
Our P1-3 children will enjoy a performance called ‘The Magic of Road Safety’ on the morning of Monday 10th September. Some Petersburn children will join us too.
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